Hartford High School

2nd Annual Fall Fest Community Service Project

Friday. October 27th, 2023 with a back up rain date of Monday, Oct 30th.

Fall Fest is a day designed to get our student body out of the building and into
the community to complete service projects that will help those in need as well as
beautify our city. Students will be completing projects with local businesses and
churches, as well as cleaning up litter and debris around the city. We will also
be raking leaves for community members that are unable to. Leaves will be
raked to the roadside and picked up by the city. Houses need to be within
walking distance of the school.

Need Help? If you are interested or are aware of someone who could benefit
from our leaf removal, please contact us as soon as possible so we can add you
to our list. You can complete the online application using the following link
https://forms.ale/djpfFXBKK8iggSLc6 or call the school to give them your
information.

o School contacts are Desteni Mireles(269-621-7103) or Javier Avina

(269-621-7114).
o Email any questions to Amanda Lemieux, lemieuxa@hpsmi.org

We look forward to getting out and giving back to the
wonderful Hartford Community. See you on the 27th!!
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